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May 18, 2012
As of June 1st we will put your school’s service from the New Hampshire Talking Book Services on hold for the summer. All equipment and books currently on loan to your school should be returned before you dismiss for the summer, even if you anticipate needing our service next school year. Please let me know if you need cartons and mailing labels to return the equipment.
If you need service from the Talking Book Services for the summer session you may keep the equipment and continue to borrow books, but you must notify me that you need to continue service, or I will make your account inactive and you will be unable to access materials.

If you have already returned your materials to the Library because you no longer need service this school year, thanks, and please disregard this message.

In August, I will contact you with instructions for resuming service for the 2012-2013 school year. Have a wonderful summer!

Brenda Corey

New Hampshire Talking Book Services

Telephone:  603.271.3429

1.800.491.4200 (Toll-Free within New Hampshire)
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